
From: Kevin L Kenney  
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 12:32 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comments w/r/t 904 S. Main St. Proposal 

 

Dear Ann Arbor City Planning Commission, 

My main concern with the proposed project is high-decibel construction noise. Those in the 

immediate vicinity of the proposed project have already endured over one year of construction 

noise from the project immediately adjacent to this one. 

 

Contractors often work up to (and even beyond) 8:00pm--which they are entitled to under the 

city ordinance. However, I ask that the Commission please consider restricting high-decibel 

construction noise at this project to between 8:30am-5:00pm. 

It will be a small burden to the general contractor to stop noisy work (e.g. heavy machinery, 

loader-shovel operation, etc.) at 5:00pm, but that does not seem too much to ask given (i) this is 

a relatively small set of condominiums and (ii) as mentioned earlier, the quality of life in the 

neighborhood has already been negatively impacted by ongoing work on the lot immediately 

adjacent.  

 

The proposed condominiums will no doubt increase the value of property nearby and brighten 

the neighborhood once complete. I ask only that, in the meantime, those of us who live here 

finally be able to come home and relax--to peace and quiet--at 5:00pm, after a long day at work. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Kenney 

 

mailto:Planning@a2gov.org

